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I strongly Oppose this bill. Considering that a "bumpstock" does not change the 
function of a firearm. A simple accessory part for a firearm does not constitute the 
change to the mechanical design of the firearms function.
Already, machine guns, whether belt fed or fully automatic firearms are regulated 
under the NFA by the ATF. These types of firearms are not owned by the average gun
owner due to the extensive background check required and the expensive retail value 
of the firearm. 
I urge  you to vote "Ought Not to Pass"

Thank you for your time 


